
 

Nisqually Health Pharmacy  

COVID19 CLOSURE NOTICE 

The Nisqually Health Pharmacy will be  

CLOSED on Friday March 27, 2020 until Further Notice. 

For CHS Eligible Patients that are in need of medication  

during the closure please call 360-491-9770 and  

press “0” to speak with  

 Nisqually Pharmacist Amy or Richelle 

Monday – Friday 8am -5pm  

Prescriptions can be taken to Rite Aid in Hawks Prairie, or Tim’s Pharmacy in Yelm.  

*Please note: Authorization is for eligible members only.   

PLEASE CHECK YOUR MEDICATION BOTTLES NOW AND REACH OUT TO YOUR PRIMARY CARE 

PROVIDER IF YOU NEED REFILLS FOR PHARMACIST TO PROCESS 

This will help streamline refills during COVID 19 as we do our part. 

Be Safe and Be Well 


